
6/6/2022 

To: Travis County Staff and Commissioner Howard 

Subjeet: Porter Tract Development Case #C8J-2018-0187.1B 

In reviewi g the proposed development of the adjacent Porter Tract owned by Milestone 
Community Builders, and as a representative of the community and the community's interest, I 

would like to offer our support for the proposed residential subdivision. 

Please accept this letter as a show of support for the proposed Milestone residential development. 

berthaney 
Vice President, Hills of Bear Creek Board of Directors 
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